From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 July 2013 14:57
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00781/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:56 PM on 14 Jul 2013 from Mr Michael Drake.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage 

	Case Officer:
	Graham Wyatt 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Michael Drake

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Weston Mead Acre Ditch, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	It would appear the premise that this was a 'redundant' barn or store is incorrect. The attached premises remain a Public House and one fundamental need for a Public House is a Bottle Store which is precisely what these premises have been used as over many years. Since the 'change of use' is based upon a faulty claim in its formulation, I would ask the application be refused. This further underlines multiple applications on the periphery of one single aim, that of permanently denying to the local community a vital amenity: A Public House. Whilst one may weary at the onslaught of such multiple claims and the implied heavy costs to the public purse I urge you to also deny this application. 


